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September 30, 2008
-VIA ELECTRONIC FILING -

Ms. Ann Cole

Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:
Docket No.  080001-EI
Dear Ms. Cole:


It has come to my attention that Florida Power & Light Company’s Request for Official Notice of Petitions for Rehearing of D.C. Circuit Opinion Vacating CAIR (Document No. 09086-08), was inadvertently filed in the above docket rather than in Docket No. 080007-EI.   FPL will refile its request for official notice in Docket No. 080007-EI and hereby withdraws its request from this docket.
If there are any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact me at 561-304-5639. 






Sincerely,






s/John T. Butler







John T. Butler

cc:
Counsel for parties of record






